
***UPDATE*** 

PRESS RELEASE 
Fort Bend County Offices to Remain Closed Due to Impact of Hurricane 

Beryl, Power Outages, and Connectivity Concerns  
  

(FORT BEND, TX) - Due to power outages affecting several county buildings 
following the impact of Hurricane Beryl, widespread power outages, and 
connectivity issues, Fort Bend County offices will be closed on Tuesday, July 9. 
Our primary concern is the safety and well-being of our employees and the public 
as we work to restore normal operations. 
We hope you are safe, and we appreciate your understanding and patience during 
this time. We will provide updates on the County reopening as soon as more 
information becomes available. 
  
  
  
  
  
 


